City of Boston BOSTON, MA

Public Facilities Department
Martin J. Walsh, Mayor

MEMORANDUM

To:  Maureen Feeney, City Clerk, Boston City Hall

From: Tanya Cabral, Senior Administrative Officer, Public Facilities Department
Date: May 4, 2017

Re:  Invitation to Public Meeting for Adams Street Branch Library Study-

Mayor’s Office of Neighborhood Services, Boston Public Library and Public Facilities o
Department invite you to a public meeting for the Adams Street Branch Library Study on: -

Tuesday, May 16, 2017 at 6:00 to 7:30 p.m. at Adams Street Branch Library, 690 Adams
Street, Dorchester,

For questions, contact Priscilla Foley, Boston Public Library (617)-859-2233.

Please Post Notice.
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